
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          5th November 2021 
 

We hope all of you had a lovely half term if we didn't see you 
last week. Now we are into chilly November, can you please 
ensure your child has a warm coat, and that any hats and 
gloves are named so they don't get muddled up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have been busy looking at different Rangoli patterns, 
using the light board to reflect them and drawing mehndi 
hand patterns too.  

 
 
 
 

 

The children are becoming more confident with our new 
climbing equipment too, exploring different ways of moving.  

 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Our star of the week is  
 

Oliver 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For  brilliant pencil control. 
when tracing the letters of his 

name!  
 

Well done Oliver! 



 

 

 
 
 
 

There has been moon sand 
to explore and biscuit 
decorating  
activities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Crafts 
With Christmas creeping up on us, can we ask parents to provide a Christmas shoebox to keep 
at the nursery for all their child's crafts to be collected in.  
 
 
Christmas Holiday 
Next Steps Nursery will break up on Tuesday 21st December and return on Tuesday 4th 
January.  
 
 
Nursery Photos 
Nursery photos will take place on Monday 15th November. If your child is not at nursery on this 
day but you would like your child to have their photo taken then please let a member of staff 
know so we can organise this for you. Siblings in school can be included in the photos, but you 
must let their teachers know in advance so they can be collected by staff. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Have a good weekend from all at Nursery! 

New Lunchtime Collection Arrangements 
Please note, from next Monday, parents need to collect 
their children from the school main reception area. This is 

for 12.15pm pick up and 1.15pm pick up ONLY. 


